January 8, 2019

City of Crossville
Valerie Hale, City Clerk

Crossville, Tennessee 38555

I currently own a lot on Tulip Drive, just outside the city limits of Crossville. There are houses on either
side of this lot, and it is located within 300" - 350 of lots that are currently connected to city sewer. |
would like to build a house on the lot for resale, however, the lot has a drain/swag in the center, which
creates a challenge for installation of a subsurface septic disposal system.

The lot is located between Bob White Drive and Carriage Drive, both of these streets have public sewer
service in place. The lot fronts on Tulip Drive, and the existing street (Tulip Drive) is paved, with
electrical service and utility water available at the street.

I am requesting the City of Crossville annex this lot for purpose of providing public sewer, or possibly
consider outside city sewer service.

The lot information is Cumberland County Tax Map 112D Group | parcel 011.00, Lot #11, Colonial
Estates.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this request.
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2045 Wilson Road

Crossville, Tennessee 38571



